
607.433.5100 
pdqcopiercenter.com

It will be business as usual with a few tweaks to in shop 
printing.  All other services will remain the same. 

Please visit our website www.pdqcopiercenter.com for more 
information and sign up to receive updates on new products 
and services we will be rolling out in 2021.

Same Phone Number
(607-433-5100) 

Same Great People!!

OPEN AT THE NEW LOCATION 
BEGINNING FEBRUARY 1, 2021

Our New Address
1437 STATE HWY 80 SUITE 2, EDMESTON, NY 13335


